
 

 

 

Second Annual First-Gen Graduation Pinning Ceremony 

Friday, May 20th, 7:30-9:00pm 

Questrom Auditorium & Atrium, 595 Commonwealth Ave  

The Newbury Center is thrilled to invite all Terrier F1RSTS graduating in May to our 2nd Annual First-

Generation Graduation Pinning Ceremony on Friday, May 20th from 7:30-9:00pm.  The Graduation Pinning 

Ceremony is a celebration to honor the incredible accomplishments of our first-gen graduates.  

 

Each participant is invited to bring a significant person who will pin them during the ceremony--this can be a 

family member or friend, mentor, professor, or anyone else who has joined you on your journey.  We will send 

an Event Brite at the beginning of May for you to register the person who will pin you and an additional 

guest.  We will livestream the event for those who are unable to attend 

in person or are out of town.   

 

If you would like to participate in the ceremony, please fill out the 

Pinning Ceremony Questionnaire no later than Sunday, May 1, 2022. 

  

FIRST-GEN GRADUATION PINNING CEREMONY 

QUESTIONNAIRE 

https://bu.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=67e7ca82a6c28d990269ed477&id=c3cf9ac33c&e=3a4afad475
https://bu.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=67e7ca82a6c28d990269ed477&id=c3cf9ac33c&e=3a4afad475

